
The Fall 2023 Semester is in Full Swing!
Hello Everyone!

I hope your fall has gotten off to a good start!

A lot has happened over the last month so I thought I would send out a quick update on what we
have all been up to here in Boulder.

Toward the end of September, we had our first annual Agapē feast. Agapē is one of the four
Greek words for love that is used in the Bible. It is used specifically to describe the love God has
for us. This was a really fun event that we would do every fall at CSU and so it was an awesome
milestone to have our first Agapē feast this year at CU. This year, we had around 30 people
connected to our ministry come over to our house for dinner and there was a lot of food, and it
was an awesome night and time of fellowship. We had a lot of fun! At the end of the night, we
took some time to honor one another and it was a really sweet time!

Also toward the end of September, we had
another 24 hour time of worship and prayer. We
did this in a building across from campus and it
was put on and organized by a student that has been connected with our community quite a bit. It
was really cool to see students having the desire and discipline to put on an event like this and to
have the desire to fight for their campus in prayer. Also, not too soon after this, a group of
students and campus ministries committed to praying for CU everyday over the coming weeks. It
is so awesome to see how the culture of prayer at CU is growing and this is something that I have
been praying for as well! So, it is really cool to see that prayer answered. Praise God!

Also at the end of September, Andrew and Jen
Hemperly, the last couple of our team, moved to
Boulder! We are all really excited to finally have
them here in Boulder and have our team all
here. They have been getting unpacked and

settled in. They still have a little bit of support raising to finish up before going on campus full-
time, but they have definitely added an element that was missing without them to our staff
meetings and the time that staff spends together throughout the week.

A couple of weeks ago, we had our first Men’s
and Women’s retreats at CU. This was another
awesome milestone to achieve and both retreats
were awesome and went really well. The guys
all went to an AirBnB in Pine, Colorado. It was a really awesome weekend of brotherhood and
hanging out together, and it was nice to get away for the weekend, seek God together, and just
enjoy each other’s company. There were a lot games played, good food consumed, a great hike
together, and Erik Unruh led us in some time of listening, prayer, and reflection. Afterwards, we
got to share with each other a bit about what our time with God was like during that and if there
was anything specific that God spoke to us in that time. It was an awesome time and overall a
really great weekend!

I couldn’t do this work without you all and I am really grateful for all of your support! So, thanks
again for all of your support!
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People getting food at Agapē Feast.

A group photo taken after helping Andrew and Jen
move in.

Views from where we stayed for Men's retreat. It was
so beautiful there!

Everyone at men's retreat! From left to right: Partha,
Andrew, Aidan, Erik Unruh, Tatsuya, Me, Caleb, Erik

Sandquist, Rishab, and Julien.

Prayer Requests

Be praying that the prayer lives of the Christians on campus would continue to grow and that they
would all have a renewed desire to fight for and cover their campus in prayer.

Also be praying that the daily prayer meetings that the students and ministries are starting would
continue throughout the rest of the school year.

Continue to be praying that Andrew and Jen Hemperly would get their last bit of support raising done
so they can join us on campus! Also pray that they would get settled in well here in Boulder.
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